From: RHOME

To: de la Cruz, Virgil; Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Historical District South End Stamford Ct.
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 1:23:32 PM

Good Afternoon,

As a long time resident of the south end, 42 years, 8 EImcroft Rd., | am asking the
board to look into granting a Historical District survey for our community. There are
numerous problems with the hi-rises being built. How many are too many? The
south end is being destroyed. Why is BLT allowed to continue this journey of
cramming thousands of people into a small area?

We are not rich nor are we millennials, but our lives matter. Why am | not allowed to
finish out the rest of my life in my home without being crowded out of my
neighborhood.

Look at Shorepoint on Shippan Ave. what a beautiful building, why not create this in
the south end? BLT builds these gigantic towers on top of each other.

The people moving into the new complex Allure, on the backside will be looking into
the front of 2 new towers being built, is this really a healthy living environment?

Please help are community and stop all the building.
Best Regards,

Marlene G. Rhome
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